
 

 

Notice Of COVID 19 Incident 

Date: October 14, 2021 

On October 14, 2021, Sacred Heart School Covina had a reported positive case of 

the Noval Corona Virus, SARS-Cov-2 on our campus. Due to this event, it was 

necessary to quarantine the 2nd grade class, all students, who were not fully 

vaccinated due to age, along with a few staff members.   

 These students will be on distance learning. All students who are at home in 

quarantine, will given distance learning instruction while at home.  

If your student has been affected by this incident and begins to have any 

symptoms of COVID 19 (Below), you should contact your primary health 

practitioner and contact Mrs. Tice immediately. 

Symptoms may appear 2-14 days after exposure to the virus.  

People with these  

symptoms may have COVID-19: 

Fever or chills 

Cough 

Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

Fatigue 

Muscle or body aches 

Headache 

New loss of taste or smell 

Sore throat 

Congestion or runny nose 

Nausea or vomiting 

Diarrhea 

 



 

Look for emergency warning signs for COVID-19. If someone is showing any of these signs, 

seek emergency medical care immediately: 

 

Trouble breathing 

Persistent pain or pressure in the chest 

New confusion 

Inability to wake or stay awake 

Pale, gray, or blue-colored skin, lips, or nail beds, depending on skin tone 

 

All disinfecting procedures and cleaning of the affected areas have been 

performed per all LACDPH and Cal OSHA guidelines.    

 

This incident has been reported to the Los Angeles County Department of Public 

Health per required guidelines. 

 

Please keep our school, students and staff safe. Wear a mask at all times while on 

campus, social distance and proper cleaning and hygiene. 

 

 

 


